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Gary Myers 
Cedar Green Land Acquisition 

Via Email 

 

March 25, 2013 

RE:  DNR Permit Number:  MO-0130583 

Dear Mr. Myers,  

The application for an operating permit for the Wastewater Treatment was 

completed by my office.  We incorrectly indicated the owner to be Gary F. Myers and 

the continuing authoring would be Cedar Green Condominium Owners Association.  

The owner and continuing authoring is Cedar Green Land Acquisition, LLC, as they 

are the owners by warranty deed and plan to retain ownership of the plant.   

At the time we completed the form, DNR mandated that we indicated an organized 

HOA as the continuing authority regardless of the legal authority the owner of plant 

to retain the asset.  The plant is controlled and owned by this Cedar Green Land 

Acquisition, LLC as of today.   

Please call for any question.   

Respectfully, 
 
 
 
 
Matthew J. Marschke, P.E. 
Project Engineer 

Midwest Engineering Company, L.L.C. 

54 Hawk Lake Drive 

Sunrise Beach, MO 65079 

573-207-0199 

Matt.m@mwec.us 
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